TOWN OF HOLBROOK
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
HYDRANT FLUSHING

May 5, 2022

The Holbrook Public Works Department will be flushing the hydrant
located on Glen Rd. between the hours of 8:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. The
activity may cause discolored water in varying degrees in the local area.
Persons who experience water discoloration should clear their water
systems by opening the cold-water faucet for several minutes and then
wait about an hour. If the water still is not clear, they should repeat the
flushing procedure.



